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30th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Monitoring and supporting your child’s online behaviour – Talk delivered by Police Safer School Community Team  

As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting both our student and parent/carer community, I am pleased to 

advise that PC Tom Green of the Safer School Community Team will be delivering a parent/carer information session 

on how to promote appropriate online behaviour on Tuesday 12 December, 5pm-6pm.   

In order to ensure get an idea of the numbers attending, please complete the form, accessed by the link below, to 

confirm your attendance. 

https://forms.office.com/e/fSmj9vbjbE 

I am sure you will agree that this information sharing session will be incredibly helpful to ensure our young people are 

conducting their online behaviour appropriately and safely. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday 12. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Kelly Franklin 

Assistant Principal Inclusion  
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